
 

 

 

 

7 May MOTHERôS DAY STALL Gifts $5 CASH 
 

ASSEMBLY:  
ROOM 10 
(Date change) 
 
 

9 May  
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 May ñPIRATE DAYò Kids Cancer Project 
Dress like a pirate! $2 Donation  

11-21 May NAPLAN Years 3 and 5 - National  
Assessment Program Literacy & Numeracy 

14 May ASSEMBLY:  
ROOM 5 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 8.30-9am 

21 May P&C SCHOOL  
DISCO 
 

 
 

27 May 
(Thursday) 

ASSEMBLY: 
ROOM 1 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Care Givers, 

 

ANZAC 
Thanks to our parents for all the help received to make our ANZAC ceremony 
a meaningful experience for our students this year. We appreciated flowers 
sent in and the support of students in preparing for and on the day. A special 
thanks to Mr and Mrs Staples for supplying and fitting 10 our students in 
meaningful outfits to form our catafalque party. Thanks also to Mr and Mrs 
Staples for taking an active role in the school event. 
 
Beacon 
Did you know that Telethon Kids Institute in partnership with Bankwest, have 
launched Beacon. Itôs a cyber safety app that provides strategies and infor-
mation to help parents and carers keep their children safe online.  
 
In todayôs digital world, we have seen a significant increase in device usage 
from a young age and keeping kids safe online is a growing concern for par-
ents and carers.  
 
Beacon looks to help parents and carers navigate 
digital challenges with their kids around device usage, 
screen time, age-appropriate apps and well as tackling 
some of the more serious online threats around things 
like grooming, cyber-bulling and stalking. 
 
More information in the community news section of this 
newsletter about this program. The app can be down-
loaded from the App Store or Google Play. 
 
 

DARLINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

2 - 14 Amherst Avenue, Darlington WA 6070     Telephone: 9257 4000      
 

Website: www.darlingtonps.wa.edu.au   
Email: darlington.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
 

This school will be closed on days of forecast Catastrophic Fire Danger Rating 
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SCHOOL HOURS 
 

 School commences:  8.45am 
 Recess:               10.50 - 11.10am 
 Lunch: Eating time 1.10 - 1.50pm 
 End of School:  3.00pm  
 
ñWe are a crunch and sip schoolò 

OTHER SERVICES PROVIDED 

DARLINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL P&C 
 

NEXT SCHOOL P&C Meeting:  7pm 14 JUNE, 2021  
 

President: Fiona Gordon           
 

New faces always welcome 
 

Email:  president@dpspc.org.au 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOKCLUB COORDINATOR 
 

Melinda Reynolds -  darlingtonpsbookclub@gmail.com    

UNIFORM SHOP -  Open every second week  
 

See Term Planner for dates  Email - dpsuniform@gmail.com     
 

ORDER UNIFORMS ANYTIME ON FLEXISCHOOLS  
www.flexischools.com.au 

CANTEEN DAYS - Monday, Wednesdays & Fridays  
 

Coordinator: Ros Tooth ph - 0425 807 166  / 9257 4008 
 

LIBRARY DAYS  - Monday, Tuesday & Wednesdays 
 

Library Officer:  Mrs Karen Diaz 
 

SCHOOL DENTAL VAN  - ph 0407 594 254   
Currently at Glen Forrest P.S. 
 

STUDENT SERVICES 

SCHOOL CHAPLAIN ONSITE - Monday, Thursday & Fridays  
 

Chaplain: Tracey Buckley 

SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGIST ONSITE - Every Wednesday 
 

Psychologist: Melita Silvasi 

LƴƛǝŀǝǾŜΣ ¢ǊǳǎǘΣ ¢ƻƭŜǊŀƴŎŜ 

mailto:president@dpspc.org.au


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NAPLAN  
All Year 3 and 5 (Year 7 and 9) students in Australia will 
complete assessments in English and Mathematics. The 
assessments will occur between 11-17 May 2021. All as-
sessments will take place between recess and lunch. All 
assessments will be online, a part from the Year 3 Writing 
test. Where possible, please do not schedule other appoint-
ments during these days.  
 
Pirate Dress Up Day  
The next Student Council fund-
raiser will be on Monday 10 May  
Pirate Day, raising money for the 
Kids Cancer Project.  
 

Students are requested to 
bring a $2 donation to have 
the privilege of dressing up 
as a pirate.  
 
Of course, students do not have to be involved. I do know 
that Mrs Walker is looking forward to dressing up! 
 
Toilet Project 
The Toilet Project has commenced! A number of actions will 
occur in Term 2. One action is to educate students on the 
use of communal facilities. This is an area that parents and 
carers can help. From time to time, look for the opportunity 
to talk with your child about what they can do to look after 
communal facilities in your house and at school. Two ac-
tions would include strategies to avoid making mess 
(reducing our footprint) and strategies for rectifying our 
mess (removing our footprint).  
 
This term, we will introduce our cleaners to the students at 
an assembly so that the human factor can be considered 
and gratitude can develop.  
 
Preservice Teachers 
Welcome to both Miss Donnison and Mrs Naismith who are 
at our school in the Early Learning Centre on Prac. We are 
thankful to have extra expertise in our Primary classes. 
 

Special People 
Happy Motherôs Day to all our mums. You do such an im-

portant job in raising happy resilient children for your family, 

our school and our community. Enjoy your special day this 

Sunday. 

 

Mr Newhouse 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

RELIEF CLEANER 

We are looking for relief cleaners. If you are interested in 

relief cleaning at our school, pop into the office and have a 

chat to Naomi. 

Containers for Change  
When you drop off your eligible containers to DPS we  
receive a 10c refund for each container. This money will go 
towards funding further sustainability projects within our 
school.  
 
You can either drop your donated containers into the class-
room PINK BINS or better still take them direct to one of the 
drop locations using our school ID below.  
 
I have attached an easy reference sheet to cut out the ID 
information to attach to your donation bags.  
 
Our closest bag drop locations are: 

¶ The Shire of Mundaring and  

¶ Recyclers for Change Midland  
 
To donate your containers direct, tag your bags with our 
scheme: ID ï C10323779.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


